
Annual School 

Safety Report



• Threat assessment teams in every school, 

training for those teams is occurring

• Mental Health Awareness training. Trainers 

have been trained, training teachers and 

others has occurred and will continue to 

occur. 

• Each school has a ‘Safe School Officer” 



• Training for active shooters has been conducted in 

all schools by our law enforcement partners 

• Single Point of Entry access control implemented 

at all schools. 

• In addition, we have installed security camera’s at 

SMS, SSDI, MHS, NHS, and GBHS.  HNMS, 

HNP, HMS are under contract, and will be 

installed over the summer.    





• Began student listening sessions

• 3M laminate in a test school

• Emergency notification system procured

• Stop the Bleed training offered to all faculty.



• Trauma bags provided each school

• Common terminology

• School Safety Committee stood up and 

meeting monthly

• Promotion of Speak Out app and FortifyFl

app.



• Created an Incident Management Team 

(IMT)

• Procured single sign in/reunification 

software for schools

• Safety Standard Operating Procedures 

have been shared with all staff and faculty 

and addresses issues both listed above and 

some that are not being discussed in public.





• Continue to add closed circuit cameras

• Continue to refine drills by age group

• Implement summer training for staff in 

YMHFA and active shooter

• Conduct more student listening sessions

• Continue to implement procedures in SOP 

and refine them where possible



• Utilize FSSAT information as guide for future 

security projects

• First responder site visits

• Conduct training on Emergency Notification 

System

• Conduct more Active Assailant training next 

school year



• Train and exercise IMT on reunification

• Investigate options for increasing the number 

of school certified guidance counselors

• Continue to work with local law enforcement 

partners on streamlining procedures for 

information sharing

Questions?


